
 

With more than a decade of experience as a reliable building material supplier in 
Dubai, Dani Trading LLC offers a wide range of products and construction 
solutions for a variety of industries. With an aim of providing superior quality 
building materials at affordable rates in Dubai, Dani Trading LLC has grown to be 
the leading and reliable building materials supplier who offers quality building 
materials at attractive rates. The range of products that we supply includes Power 
Tools, Paints, Protective Coatings and Paint Accessories, Quality Hardware and 
Hand Tools, Safety Accessories, Plumbing Items, Pipes and pipe fittings, Faucets, 
Electrical Items, Gypsum Materials, Timber & Steel. 
  
As our company grew, we have also made sure that our quality and efficiency also 
climbed up the bar. Our offerings also grew with us and we now offer premium 
brands like Jotun Paints & Protective Coatings, Sodamco-Weber construction 
chemicals, Ultratech Cement, Stanley Hand Tools, Polybit Henkel Waterproofing 
products, Dow Corning Silicones and Sealants, Grohe Faucets, Power Tools from 
premium brands like Makita, Hitachi and Bosch and Knauf Gypsum Products etc in 
Dubai. Each and every product that we offer is of premium quality and carefully 
chosen to deliver the very best for our customers. The superior quality products 
that we provide combined with our distinguished service works together to 
generate the maximum value for our customers. 
  

Our Mission 

 
We are building materials trading company who believes in delivering maximum 
value to our customers in terms of our quality and service. We strictly adhere to 
our values and we are aiming to be a leading and reliable building materials 
supplier in UAE. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.danitrading.ae/
https://www.danitrading.ae/hardware-tools-supplier-dubai
https://www.danitrading.ae/hardware-tools-supplier-dubai
https://www.danitrading.ae/safety-products-dubai
https://www.danitrading.ae/
https://www.danitrading.ae/
https://www.danitrading.ae/grohe-supplier-dubai


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alternatively you can visit or call us at our showroom 
 

Warehouse No. 8, Doha St. Opposite Zulekha Hospital Al Qusais Industrial Area 1 P.O. Box 111 784 

E-mail  sales@danitrading.ae 

Website : https://www.danitrading.ae/ 

Tel :  04 - 283 73 73 

Fax :  04 - 283 73 82 

Mob : +971 54 791 4541 

WhatsApp :+971 54 791 4541 

mailto:sales@danitrading.ae
https://www.danitrading.ae/

